

Knox Academy

Head Teacher Sarah Ingham BD (Hons)

Pencaitland Road Haddington East Lothian EH41 4DT

Tel 01620 823387 Fax 01620 823186 knoxacademy@ knox.elcschool.org.uk www.ka-net.org.uk

October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of this year's Youth and Philanthropy Initiative, a charitable programme run for 5th year pupils, we have chosen to support the work of the East Lothian Foodbank, an amazing organisation that helps some of the most vulnerable people in our local area. In order to provide its vital service — which is unfortunately seeing ever increasing demand in our county - the Foodbank relies entirely on donations from the public. Therefore, in an attempt to help with this problem we plan to host a food collection at Knox Academy this October.

On the week beginning <u>Monday the 9th of October</u> any pupils who wish to donate can bring their donations to school and we will then deliver them to the Foodbank's headquarters in Tranent. Food donations can be left with registration teachers up until Thursday the 12th or handed into Mr. Dempster's room (M.12) on Friday. Thank you very much for your support.

Please see below for a guide of what to donate...

Yes Please:

- Tinned Food
- Long-life Milk/Juice
- Rice and Pasta
- Pasta Sauces
- Tea/Coffee
- Biscuits

No Thanks:

- Fresh Meat or Fish
- Fresh Fruit & Veg
- Dairy Products
- Anything Out-of-date

More information regarding donations and the wonderful work done by the Foodbank can be found at https://eastlothian.foodbank.org.uk/

Many thanks,

The East Lothian Foodbank YPI Team



